
Letter of Appeal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Educator's/Administrator's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Educator's/Administrator's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally appeal for the inclusion of ethnic 

studies in our school's curriculum. As an advocate for diversity and inclusion, I believe that a 

curriculum that reflects the varied cultural backgrounds of our students is essential for fostering 

understanding and respect among all individuals. 

Ethnic studies courses provide students with critical insights into the histories, contributions, and 

challenges faced by different ethnic groups. Such an education equips students with a broader 

perspective, enriching their learning experience and preparing them for a diverse world. 

Many schools across the nation have successfully integrated ethnic studies into their curricula, 

yielding positive outcomes such as increased student engagement, improved academic 

performance, and enhanced civic participation. I urge you to consider the benefits that our 

students would gain from a similar initiative. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this important matter. I am eager to discuss this further 

and explore potential avenues for implementation. Together, we can create a more inclusive 

educational environment that reflects the vibrant diversity of our student body. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


